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WLU Lettermen's Club to host high school basketball tournament  

About 190 athletes from 16 high schools will participate in

the 17th annual Lettermen's Club junior boys basketball

tournament at Wilfrid Laurier University Wednesday, Dec. 27 and

Thursday, Dec. 28.

The double elimination tournament will begin at 9 a.m. on

Wednesday with matches every 90 minutes until 8 p.m. The

tournament will resume at 9:30 a.m. on Thursday with the

consolation match being played at 6:30 p.m. and the championship

at 8 p.m.

Two courts in the Athletics Complex will be used.

Participating high schools include seven from Waterloo

Region; two each from Stratford, Brantford and Guelph; and one

each from Huntsville, Kincardine and Tillsonburg.
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